
In this last Bulletin of the semester, I’m highlighting the Spring workshop offerings.  Both workshops grew out of the many conversations I’ve had this Fall about teaching writing intensive courses and about perceptions of TCNJ student writing. To register, see http://www.tcnj.edu/~writing/faculty/index.html.

The first workshop is a follow up to the previous issue’s discussion of the benefits of using rubrics and how to make them assignment-specific.  If you’d like to attend this workshop, please bring an electronic and a hard copy of a writing assignment for which you’d like to design a rubric.
“Designing and Using Rubrics”
Wednesday, January 24, 
11:00 am - 1:00 pm

Library, Lab 002 
The second workshop uses a very different format:  these will be reading groups in which we discuss student a student paper in order to compare the kinds of feedback we would give (or if it’s a final draft, how we would grade it).  Please bring several copies of an un-marked, “blinded” student paper to this workshop, or send me the paper electronically and I will make copies.  The purpose of these reading exercises is not necessarily to attain consensus, but to open up discussion about expectations for student writing and about how best to promote revision.  These will generate—I hope—very useful and important conversations about writing in our courses and in the curriculum more broadly.
“Reading Papers Together:  See how a colleague would respond to and/or grade your student’s paper”
2/8, Thursday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm
2/9, Friday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm
2/15, Thursday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm
2/16, Friday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm
2/22, Thursday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm
2/23, Friday 11:30 am - 12:30 pm

Library Conference Room

Finally, please email me if your department would like either of the above workshops (or a workshop on a more specific topic) conducted at a Wednesday faculty meeting, goldschm@tcnj.edu.
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